Chartwells, in partnership with Mug for Life sold enough mugs
on campus during 2018 for 500 trees to be planted in the New
Forrest during March 2019. The Chartwells team along with
volunteer students spent a day at the New Forrest planting
these trees. All those involved had a fantastic time and
thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to contribute towards
helping the planet. Another visit is planned for 2023.
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